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Offers A Special Seva Opportunity

SHRAVAN KANYA BHOJ - MASS FEEDING OF CHILDREN
4TH JULY - 1ST AUGUST 20253

“FEED
MAN AND
GOD
WILL BE

FED?”

SWAMI
SATYANANDA
SARASWATI

You are invited to gain a life changing experience by volunteering as a sevak during the
auspicious Shravan Kanya Bhoj that will be conducted at Rikhiapeeth from 4th July to
1st August. This auspicious undertaking is being conducted as part of Amrit Lahari - Sri
Swamiji's birth anniversary — to pay homage to the life and teachings which Sri Swamiji
lived and inspired at Rikhiapeeth. Swami Satyananda established and exalted the
ancient tradition of Kanya Bhoj at Rikhiapeeth and feeding of the Kanyas is an
essential part of his sankalpa for universal peace, plenty and prosperity.

During the month of Shravan, daily Kanya Bhoj will be conducted as an Aradhana
during which thousands of children will be fed in the spirit and belief that God is being
fed. Renowned chefs will prepare cuisines from all over India and the world which will
be served to the children with a special emphasis on nutrition.

You can participate for the entire month of Shravan or can apply for a minimum of 7
days, as any Seva offered during this auspicious period will reap the grace of Ma
Annapoorna, Lord Shiva and Guru. Offering selfless service in Kanya Bhoj during the
month of Shravan offers numerous benefits, ranging from spiritual and personal growth
and prosperity to community welfare and creates a positive impact on society as a
whole.

For those who wish to register for seva, selfless service, or make a contribution
towards this auspicious undertaking please contact Rikhiapeeth for further details.
Email: rikhiapeeth@gmail.com



